November 22, 1989

Mr. A. Bill Beach, Director

Division of Radiation Safety & Safeguards
United States Nuclear Rzagulatory Commission
Region IV

611 Ryan Plaza Dr., Suite 1000

Arlington, TX 76011 ,L‘

RE: License: 35-140%-02
Docket: 030-29055/89-01

Gentlemen:

In reply to your letter of October 13, 1989, regarding violations
found at this facility, we respectfully submit the following:

1. The permanent radiation monitor installed in the teletherapy
room was not checked daily with a dedicated check source
for proper operation. This was immediately changed, and the
monitor is now checked daily with a dedicated source with
the proper documentation.

2. A. Due to an oversight, all records of full calibration
measurements did not ccoitain the model number and serial
number of the instrumen.s used to calibrate the tele-
therapy unit. This has been corrected by the radiation
physicist, and will continue to be on all records of
calibration.

B. Due to oversight, all records of the periodic spot checks
did not contain the model number and serial number of
the instruments used to measure the output of the tele-
therapy unit. This also has been corrected by the radiation
physicist, and will be included on all records of the
periodic spot checks.
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